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SUBJECT 
 
Vice Chair Election 
 

ISSUE 
 
The Board may elect a Vice Chair to serve 
a one-year term.  
 

STAFF PRESENTER 
 
Rob Sprinkle, Deputy Director 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Board shall, by motion, elect a Vice 
Chair to serve a one-year term.  

  

 
BACKGROUND 
 
Based on the City of Santa Rosa Guide for City Advisory Bodies, a Vice Chair is selected by 
members of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board for a one-year term. 
 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Elizabeth Ridlington has served as the Vice Chair during 2022 and 2021. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Board shall, by motion, elect a Vice Chair to serve a one-year term.  


